
香港 大學

DEPARTMENT OF CIVIL ENGINEERING 

January 8, 2025 

Dr. Wei Chen 
Professor, College of Environmental Science and Engineering 
Nankai University, Tianjin, China 
Director, Tianjin Key Laboratory of Environmental Remediation and Pollution Control 
E-mail: chenwei@nankai.edu.cn

Dear Professor Wei Chen, 

It was a great pleasure meeting you at the last National Conference on Environmental Chemistry 
and at The University of Hong Kong last summer.  

Your research on the fate and transport of new pollutants, as well as nanotechnologies for 
subsurface remediation is of great interest to me, my colleagues, and postgraduate students. 

If it is convenient for you, I would like to invite you to visit The University of Hong Kong for an 
academic exchange from March 11 to 16, 2025, to explore potential collaborative opportunities. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Sincerely, 

Tong Zhang, Ph.D. 
Chair Professor,  
Department of Civil Engineering 
The University of Hong Kong (HKU) 

Phone: +852 2857-8551 
Email: zhangt@hku.hk 

TEL : (852) 2857 8551 
FAX : (852) 2559 5337 
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